
BT is phasing out all
ISDN phone lines



Your Guide to the 
National ISDN Switch-off
What it is and how it will affect your phones



BT is phasing out all
traditional ISDN phone lines
BT is planning the withdrawal of ISDN phone lines, which means your school 
will need to switch to a VoIP or SIP phone service.

VoIP and SIP phone services run over your internet connection and because of 
this, they reduce line rental costs. Call costs are also significantly reduced.

It’s simple to switch your phone service over, and we can start saving you
money straight away.

Contact us on 01133 222 333 | info@schoolsbroadband.co.uk

On average, VoIP and SIP phone services reduce line rental 
by 70%, saving schools over £1,000 a year or more.

VoIP and SIP phone
services can provide free UK 
landline and UK mobile calls



What you need to do next

It could be that your existing phone system is already compatible. We can 
check that for you and take you through the switch-over. Contact us on the 
details across the page to find out.

If your equipment is not compatible, we can either provide a VoIP phone 
service or upgrade your current telephone system with a small SIP plug-in 
gateway so that it is SIP compatible. Remember, VoIP and SIP phone services 
can save you money. The sooner you switch the sooner you save.

Last year over half of all voice traffic was via SIP.
Visit www.schoolsbroadband.co.uk/sip-trunks to learn more.



Last year over half of all voice traffic was via SIP.
Visit www.schoolsbroadband.co.uk/sip-trunks to learn more.

Contact us for more information

01133 222 333
info@schoolsbroadband.co.uk

Just some of the useful 
VoIP and SIP Phone Features

Free UK landline and Mobile calls
Auto Attendant
Voicemail to email
Call Recording
Absence Line
Mobile Integration
Emergency Broadcasts
Call Management Information
And many more



For more information please
contact us on the details below 

t:	 01133 222 333
e:	 info@schoolsbroadband.co.uk
w:	www.schoolsbroadband.co.uk
a:	 Schools Broadband
	 Unit 2-4, Backstone Business Park
	 Dansk Way, Ilkley
	 West Yorkshire LS29 8JZ

“VoIP and SIP phone services really do save money at a level that’s going to make 
a big, big difference to a school’s budget.” 

Dave Tindall
CEO Schools Broadband

Starting in 2020, BT will notify customers of their phased withdrawal of ISDN phone lines. 

Connection of new services is expected to cease by 2023, and all services stopped by 2025.
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